
Submitter: Jessica Van Auken 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2994 

As a cochlear implant audiologist who serves both the pediatric and adult population, 

I am in full support of this bill.  The authors have done a wonderful job providing 

background information regarding the problems we see in our profession on a regular 

basis that reduce access to necessary services, not only for children but for adults as 

well.  The proposal provides very reasonable solutions for improving access to care 

essential for hearing and communication.       


